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From: registrar
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 3:00 PM
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305

  
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 12:04 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment 
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2019-01-23 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2018-0305 
 

-- Phone -- 

-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

-- Comments -- 
The raise for the year does not seem to be considerable but I question the need for it at all.  There 
seems to be a glut of gas and oil at present which is certainly indicated from filling up at the pumps. It 
looks like this scenario will continue in the future and perhaps this increase was initiated when that 
was not the case. I do not believe and increase can be justified in this climate. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 




